
 

 
 

  

   

     

   
 

 
   

  

 
  

 
 

 

Federal Aviation 
Administration 

Memorandum 
Date: 

To: Instrument Flight Procedure Service Providers 

From: Christopher Hope, Manager, Flight Technologies and Procedures Division 

Subject: Waiver to FAA Order 8260.3, United States Standard for Terminal Instrument 
Procedures (TERPS), Non-Part 97 Approach Procedure Naming 

This memorandum waives non-Part 97 approach procedure naming criteria in FAA 
Order 8260.3E, United States Standard for Terminal Instrument Procedures (TERPS), 
paragraph 1-6-5. 

Implementation of paragraphs 1-6-5.b and 1-6-5.c is waived. Contact Flight 
Procedures and Airspace Group, Oversight Section for the appropriate suffix for all 
new non-Part 97 approaches. 

A future revision of FAA Order 8260.3 will provide additional clarification. 

This memo remains in effect until rescinded. If you have any questions, please 
contact TJ Nichols at (405) 954-9359 or thomas.j.nichols@faa.gov. 
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